BERNARDS P

Getting ready for fall



As we hold onto the final days of sunshine before the cold weather hits, we take time to appriciate all the lovely memories we had this summer as a family here at St Bernards. From live singers and performances, the staff sportsday, trips out on the minibus, gardening, plenty

of food and much more. We are very grateful for our wonderful and dedicated staff members to making all of this possible. However, a goodbye to the sun, is a hello to the up and coming Autum/Winter events. We

look forward to all the new for residents and family!

Staff Announcements

We are sad to announce that Henna from our HR department will be leaving us after 6 years, we wish all the best on her new venture!

A warm welcome to our new staff members, Chelsea, Celestine, Charis, Lori and Amy for care. Allison as our newest customer service/HR member and Jade for reception and customer service.

Rachel as you all know, one of our beloved recpetionist, will also to dedicating her time to managing the keyworker programme, we look forward to all the exciting things to come!



Diwali

Bonfire Night

Rememberance Day



